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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to
share my thoughts on HB 2653 with you today. My name is Jane Smith and I am a voter in Shawnee
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote no on HB 2653

I am writing today to encourage you to stop wasting our time and money on bills that are going to be
deemed unconstitutional. I hope you vote no.

I appreciate you hearing my voice and hope you vote no on HB 2653.


